Merch 1, 1940

A meeting of the Bennington College Cooperative Store Board was held on March 1, 1940 at 1:00 P.M. in the Blue Pantry in the Commons Building. The following members were present: Mrs. Leslie, Miss Jones, Miss Patterson, Miss Steven, Helen Levins, Margaret Dudley, Deborah Proclicher, Matrina Voorhees, Judith Hodson and Isabella Perrotta. Mr. Leigh and Miss Keene were absent.

New Store Board: Mominations were made for a new Store Board which would take on its duties during the month of March for the year 1940-1941. Five people were nominated from the Junior class; which from the Sophomore class; four from the Freshman class; four from the Faculty and Staff; and two from the list of the Employees. The following is a list of the nominees:

Ju ior Class:

Helon Steffen Margaret Dudley Laura Rice Elizabeth Lawrence Susen Winter

Sophomore Class:

Darothy Coffin Helen Levine Carol Haines Margaret Ramsey Suzanne Sigourney

Freshuan Class:

Ruth Hodgson Frences Serna Eleanor Metcell Joan Strong

Faculty and Staff:

Mr. Charles Smith Mr. Thomas Brockway Mr. Courtland Butler

Employees:

Mr. William Peterson Miss Terese Good Whote

The list of nominoes will be posted on the Bulletin Board in the Store oh March 2, 1940 and the elections to the Board will take place on March 14, 1940.

Next Meeting: Judy Hodson announced that the next meeting of the beard will take place on Tuesday, March 5, 1940 at 1:00 P.H. in the Blue Fantry in the Commons Suilding.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 F.M.

Hespectfally submitted,

Jeabella Perrotta,

Secretary